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DOC20/881304-3 
 
 

Rita Hatem 
Planning and Assessment Division 
Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
Locked Bag 5022 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 
Email: Rita.Hatem@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 
Attention: Rita Hatem 
 
 
 

28 October 2020 
No Comment to Planning Advice Request 

Dear Ms Hatem 
 
Thank you for the request for advice from Public Authority Consultation (PAE-10405709), 
requesting input from the NSW Environment Protection Authority (EPA) on the Environmental 
Impact Statement  for the proposed Kambala Sport, Wellbeing and Senior Learning Precinct 
(Application SSD 10385) at 794-796 New South Head Road, Rose Bay. 
 
 The proposal is for:  

• Demolition of parts of several existing buildings 

• Excavation and reinstatement of existing sports fields 

• Construction of new buildings to house sporting facilities, flexible learning spaces and 
carparking 

 
The EPA has previously stated on 11 November 2019 that it has no comments to make on the 
proposal and no follow up consultation is required. 
 
If you have any questions in relation to this letter please contact Mr Mark Hanemann on 9995 6845 
or via email at mark.hanemann@epa.nsw.gov.au 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
JACQUELINE INGHAM 
Unit Head – Metropolitan West 
Regulatory Operations Metropolitan 
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